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Statement on behalf of the State of Israel

UN Human Rights Council
UPR WORKING GROUP 41st SESSION, November 2022 
India
Thank you, Mr. President.

Israel would like to warmly welcome the delegation of India and thank it for its national report. Israel welcomes the launch of the “Accessible India Campaign’ and various steps India has taken to increase women’s participation in the work force. 

Israel also commends India for the adoption of the Transgender Persons Act in 2019.  
Israel would like to recommend India: 

1. To continue to strengthen measures aimed at protecting transgender persons, including through the full implementation of the Transgender Persons Act.
2. To take further measures to combat violence against women, as well as support victims and survivors of such violence. 


3. To improve the access of persons of disabilities to education, vocational training and healthcare facilities. 

Finally, Israel would like to wish the delegation of India a successful UPR.

Thank you.    
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